

Deeksha Vidya Mandir Nursery & Primary School

27, Chikkaya Naicker Street, Anaimalai. Phone: 04253 - 282684. E-mail: deekshaschool@gmail.com

14.06.2019

To

Mr. Vikas Nautiyal Director for Advocacy Project CACA New Delhi

Dear Sir,

Sub: Awareness workshop - Project CACA - reg.,

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for the way you conducted the above programme for our teaching staff at Vishwa Sishya Vidyodaya School, Pollachi, on 14^{th} June 2019.

The presentation was very useful and gave us an insight on various issues faced by the children. We assure you that we will inculcate this programme in our school. We also believe that education is one of the main path to improve child safety and requires the involvement of teachers and care givers. We are looking forward for more such sessions in the future.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

A.V.Divyasree

Principal